
Brighouse 

Sr. Ambrose continued her work in Leeds until her death. Other Sisters who served there were: 

Teresa Walsh, Monica O’Sullivan, Gertrude Igoe, Finbarr O’Mahoney, Monica Scahill, Carmel Healy, 

Gretta Cummins, Eileen Egan. They served there and linked with many Irish people in the area, 

ministering in the Brighouse area until January 2001. Sisters Teresa Walsh and Gretta Cummins were 

the last two to live in the house, and they stayed until January that year, in order to serve at  the 

Salvation Army Christmas dinner.  They had hoped to sell the house before they left but, though 

interest was shown in it, it took some time before it was eventually sold. 

 


